
  
 
 

VACANCY ON SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION 
 
Cupertino residents are encouraged to apply for one unscheduled vacancy on the Senior 
Citizens Commission with a term ending Jan. 2012.  Council is expected to interview 
for the position in April. Please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 777-3223 for 
information regarding application deadline and interview dates. Applications can be 
downloaded from the website at www.cupertino.org/vacancies.  For more details, please 
see the website or call the City Clerk’s Office at (408) 777-3223.   
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